Department for Children, Youth and Families

Amendment the Budget to accept Redlich Horwitz Foundation COVID-19 funding

The Department for Children, Youth and Families respectfully requests authorization to amend the 2020
Adopted Budget to include the Redlich Horwitz Foundation grant funding in the amount of $20,000.

The funded grant opportunity has provided Albany County DCYF with a onetime grant in the amount of
$20,000 to support virtual family driven care in response to the Covid19 crisis. The receipt of the grant
was approved on April 2020 by contract number 6519. The grant will be utilized for costs associated with
purchasing and maintaining iPhones, laptops, and MiFi devices that will be employed by staff to reduce
the number of in-home visits.

The Department will maintain records regarding expenditures related to this grant to comply with the
requirements set forth by the Redlich Horwitz Foundation.



